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1. Callto Order

a.
b.

2. RollCall
a.

Facilitator Sean Osborn called the meeting to order on November 23, 2021, at 2:00 pm.
This meeting was held via Zoom

The following participants were present during the meeting
i. Sean Osborn: Columbia College
ii. Rebekah Rogers: Columbia College & UC Davis
iii. Jenn Carlson: Tuolumne County Social Services
iv. Reiko Craig: Tuolumne County Social Services
v. Danielle Maguire: Tuolumne County Social Services

3. Approval of minutes from last meeting

a.

This was the first meeting of the Advisory committee. There were no previous minutes to approve.

4. New Business

a.

5. Adjourn
a.

Discussion of the Beginning Social Work SAC and the Social Work and Human Services COA. Mr. Osborn
opened the discussion with information about the recently discontinued Human Services AA and the
Peer Support SAC. This was important background information necessary to lay the foundation for the
creation of the new SAC and COA awards. The course requirements for the SAC and COA were shared
with the committee. An explanation of the chosen courses was provided and reviewed by the
committee. Mr. Osborn also provided an explanation of how the SAC stacks into the COA and how the
COA can then lead to students taking a pathway to either a Social and Behavioral Science degree (AA) or
a Social Work and Human Services degree for transfer (AA-T). Ms. Rogers provided feedback on how the
courses in these degrees could benefit Tuolumne County Social Services. Ms. Carlson confirmed the COA
would meet the minimum requirements for entry level jobs within the Tuolumne County Health and
Human Services office. Ms. Carlson asked several questions about the program and provided valuable
feedback. Ultimately Ms. Carlson said the SAC and COA awards made sense to her as they are listed. She
also said she was in full support of the awards and the creation of the new Social Work and Human
Services AA-T. Ms. Carlson said she would be interested in providing a field placement site for students.
She also provided the name of the Welfare-to-Work supervisor as another person in the county who she
believed would be very interested in these awards and possible field placement.

i. Jenny Day: (209) 533-5739
ment
Facilitator Sean Osborn adjourned the meeting at 2:40 pm
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